March XX, 2020
John Doe, CPA

44 West Elm Street

Your Town MN  55387

Dear Mr. Doe:

According to Minnesota Statute and the thresholds approved by the Minnesota Board of Water and Soil Resources (BWSR) and agreed to by the Office of the State Auditor (OSA), the (Your District) Soil and Water Conservation District is required to have a financial and compliance audit performed on its records for the year ended December 31, 2019.  The audit will be full scope in nature, resulting in audited financial statements, the auditor's opinion on the financial statements, and reports on internal control and compliance.

· The audit will be conducted in accordance with generally accepted auditing standards and the Minnesota Legal Compliance Audit Guide for Local Government.  Copies of this document may be downloaded from the Office of the State Auditor web site, www.auditor.state.mn or ordered by calling 651-296-2551.

· The auditor will send a "draft" report, including a management letter or letter of findings, to the OSA for review and approval prior to issuing the final report.  This should be done by October 31, 2020.

· The Office of the State Auditor will charge a review fee for hours spent reviewing your draft audit.

· The auditor's working papers will be retained for three years after the completion of the audit.

In addition to copies you give our SWCD office, you will need to send copies of the final report to the following by December 31, 2020 (electronic submission):

Office of the State Auditor


1 Copy

Attn:  Tom Karlson

525 Park Avenue, Suite 500

St Paul MN  55103

Tom.karlson@osa.state.mn.us
Board of Water and Soil Resources

1 Copy

Attn:  Jeremy Olson
520 Lafayette Road

St Paul, MN  55155

Jeremy.olson@state.mn.us
The (Your district) SWCD would like to receive a price quote from your firm to conduct this required audit and approximate time that the audit could be conducted.  

If you have any questions regarding this request, please call our office at xxx-xxx-xxxx.

Sincerely,

Your name and Title

